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WHEELIE-POPPING POODLE NEEDS HOME

(Newbury Park, CA) Lamb Chop, a loving, playful six-year-old miniature Poodle, recently lost
her home and the Hogan Family Foundation’s Lifeline 4 Paws Rescue Support Program is
desperately trying to find a new family to take her in. Lamb Chop suffered from an untreated
back injury when she was about a year old, but today gets around just fine and even chases down

tennis balls outfitted in a special, two-wheel cart.

Christine Hogan, executive vice president of the Hogan Family Foundation and head of the
Lifeline 4 Paws rescue support program, said, “Lamb Chop is a true easy rider who has been in a
wonderful foster home for the past four years. Unfortunately, her caretakers recently lost their
home and can no longer keep this fun-loving little girl. Lamb Chop has mastered her disability
and even walks some on her own, but she can really move when she has her cart strapped on.

She deserves good people to love and watch over her. She’ll more than return the affection.”

Lamb Chop is spayed and current on all shots. For more information, call Lori at 805-231-5993,

e-mail lori @lifeline4paws.org or go online at www.lifelinedpaws.org.
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